
Advisory Board Minutes 

May 12, 2020 

• Welcome & Introductions 

Attendance: Brenda Jones, James Parks, Barron Harvey, Sheila Bunn, Davie Paschall, Latrena 

Owens, & Keisha Mims 

• J. Parks discusses the roles for SEERI Board Members. 

o Each member has a role that corresponds to an aspect of the redevelopment.  

• Davie Paschall’s resignation due to a new conflict of interest. 

• J. Parks gave a presentation regarding the St. Elizabeths East project update.  

o Summer programming shifted because of Covid-19. DMPED waiting for approval for 

small outdoor activities.  

o Update on The Residences at St. Elizabeths. 3 buildings are complete. The buildings are 

scheduled to be completed in Fall 2020. 

o The parking on the campus and the Parcel 6 (750 space) garage was discussed. 

o The meters will become active on the streets once they become public. 

o The design will be sent to SEERI board for Whitman Walker Health Building 

o The new men’s shelter progress was discussed. The projected completion date is 

September 2021. 

o The Parcel 15 process update was discussed. 

o Townhome updates were discussed. The designs will be shown to the community this 

summer. 

o The Interim Uses project on the Parcel 15 site was announced. 

• The New Hospital update and community engagement process was presented by Keisha Mims. 

The possibility of creating a potential survey for community outreach or tele-townhall meeting 

was discussed. 

• Discussion of Committee participation for each member. 

• Adjournment 


